
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

  

 

 

What a fantastic start to our last half term! We have been super 

busy with butterflies, Elmer’s 30th birthday celebrations, the Zoo 

Lab and lots of fun activities - and we have plenty more to come!!  

This half term our topic is Splash- we will be exploring and learning 

all about the Seaside, Under the Sea and Pirates. We have some 

lovely stories to enjoy and I am sure the children will love them! 
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Home Learning 

Prepare for Sports Day – 5th July 

Sports Day is just around the corner, so 

whilst out and about with your child, why 

not practise some throwing, catching, 

kicking and running activities. Let’s hope 

for an improvement on the weather! 

Non-Uniform- Blossom Legacy 

On Tuesday 25th June we will be having 

an own clothes day to raise money for 

one of our very own parents, who is 

facing their fears and completing a 

skydive!  

 

A great cause and we wish him well! 

 

 

Mellor’s Party in the Park Lunch 

On Weds 19th June we are very excited to host Party in the Park to celebrate  

Thank a Teacher and the classroom heroes. To celebrate every child gets a free 

school meal and can come dressed in either pink, blue or green. 

Morning children are invited to stay until 12.30 and have their lunch. Afternoon 

children can come at 12.30pm and will be a part of the picnic lunch when they 

arrive. 

 

 


